
V27/93 

hr. Parris Rookstoal III 
1801 E. Lamar St. 300 
Dallao, T4 75202 

Dear Farris, 

When Vspeakina to Gary knek, reEembering inccorectly that Harry li,iviiigstone had again 

referred to you in lile No,:ember 18, 1'.:!92 letter, I asked for Gary'o permission to send it 

to you. uu 210 chance that other content may be of interest, I enclose it anyway. 

In the Latter I recall he spelled your name "Rookstooli," difZrent that his earlier 

misspelliQ4 and again said you were woridog with him. 

It is an earlier letter and I enclose it also.October 12, 1992; Found it. 

We has identificd the tiro retired Silo as Paul iZothermel and Currington. 

Your ofAce is lucky if it has not had the experience I understand the Baltimore 

police have had as a reaction to Farry Sherlock's allegations of working with them. I 

understand it has led to many phone calls and leters offerina Zhelp." 

Sincerely, 

ellA44(1  

!Jerold Weisberg 


